
Easter Parties & Bonnet Parade 

 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating Easter!  

Our Easter parties will be held on  

Wednesday and Thursday, April 13 & 14 for children 

in our Nursery, Junior classes.   

The children in our Pre K and Kindergarten class will 

have their party on Thursday only.  

If you would like to send a treat to share with your 

child’s class some suggestions are coloring books, 

pencils, stickers, chalk and bubbles. 

Don’t forget to wear your Easter Bonnet! 

 See attached note 

 

If you would like to send in an edible treat fruit or 

vegetables are a wise choice. 

Happy Easter!! 


